

IMPORTANT INSTRUCTION**Part-I is attached below Part-II.****Candidates are requested to attempt Part-I first.****No. of Questions : 05]****No. of Printed Pages : 16]****Booklet Sl. No.:**

Roll No. of the Candidate							
(Verified and found correct)							

2014
AH**PART – II**
SUBJECTIVE**[Time : 1.30 Hours****[Full Marks : 50****Full signature of the Invigilator****Date of Exam :****REGULAR****AR - 07****SET : A****SLE****SL-ENGLISH****QUESTION-CUM-ANSWER BOOKLET****THE CANDIDATES ARE REQUIRED TO HAND OVER THIS BOOKLET TO THE INVIGILATOR AFTER EXAMINATION OF THE SUBJECT IS OVER.****INSTRUCTIONS**

- (i) Verify carefully whether the no. of printed pages, no. of questions, set code etc. printed on the cover page of this booklet matches with this booklet. In case of any defect/discrepancy, exchange the defective one immediately to obtain another correct Question-Cum-Answer Booklet.
- (ii) Write the answer in the space provided against each question.
- (iii) In case of necessity, the additional page given at the end should be used in writing the answer.

FOR USE AT THE EVALUATION CENTRE

Q. No.	Marks Awarded	Full Signature of Examiner	
01		Regd. No.	Full Signature of the Scrutiniser Regd. No.
02		Regd. No.	
03		Regd. No.	Full Signature of the Deputy Chief Examiner Regd. No.
04		Regd. No.	
05		Regd. No.	Full Signature of the Chief Examiner Regd. No.

Total Marks in Words (.....)

Full Signature of the Examiner who entered the total marks

Regd. No.

Date of Evaluation

AR-07-II-A

SET : A

AR-07/P-II/SLE

(REGULAR) (PART – II)

ENGLISH

QUESTION-CUM-ANSWER BOOKLET

Time : 1.30 Hours

Total Marks : 50

INSTRUCTIONS :

- (i) Figures in the right hand margin indicate marks.
- (ii) Answer **all** questions in your own words as far as practicable.

1. Answer the following questions, each in about **50** words :

5 × 2

- (i) What did the postmaster do not to shake Lencho's faith in God ?

OR

Describe how Kapil batted against Zimbabwe in the Prudential World Cup in June 1983.

[illegible]

OR

3

2. Write an essay, in about **250** words, on any **one** of the following topics keeping to the outline given :

(i) Our Headmaster :

His name, appearance and personality – his administration of school – subjects and classes he teaches – his supervision of students’ and teachers’ activities – his dealings with the public – your attitude towards him.

(ii) A Visit to a Fair :

When and where the fair was held and with whom you went to the fair – description of shops and stalls – description of the shows meant for entertainment – description of the crowd – steps taken by police for the smooth holding of the fair – your feelings and experiences.

(iii) The Season I Like Most :

The name of the season and its duration – natural scenery – important festivals and activities – flowers and fruits – why you like it most.

Bit :

[illegible]

SET : *A*

AR-07/P-II/SLE

[illegible]

- 10

Imagine you are Lambodhar Jena studying at R.C.B.M. High School, Jeypore. Write an application, in about **100** words, to your Headmaster requesting him to allow a friendly volley ball match to be held between the students of Class X and Class IX.

[illegible]

4. Read the following passage and write its summary in about **60 (sixty)** words : **8**

Many hundreds of years ago each man built his own house and made what furniture he needed, and grew all his own food, and his wife made all the clothes for the family.

But men very soon found that it was much better to divide the work among them, so that one built houses, and another made chairs and tables, and another grew corn, and so on. You can easily see that this was a better plan, because by always doing the same kind of work you can do it far more quickly and easily. Practice makes a man perfect. So nowadays all work is divided up as much as possible. Not so very long ago, before machinery was invented, even such a tiny thing as a pin was not made by one man, but by a dozen or more, each doing his particular bit of the work. One straightened out the wire, another cut it into lengths, another sharpened the point, another put the head on, and so forth.

This plan is called the division of labour.

OR

Imagine you are a reporter of *The Times of India*. There is an accident on the National Highway at Chandikhole in the district of Jajpur. You are now on the spot. Collect necessary information about the accident and write a report for the newspaper.

This image shows a blank sheet of white paper with horizontal ruling lines. The lines are evenly spaced and extend across the width of the page. There is no handwriting or other markings on the paper.

- It was late evening. Two friends, Papabuddhi and Dharmabuddhi, were returning home after selling their goods in the nearby town. They decided to rest for the night under a tree, as it was not safe to travel in the dark. So they kept aside their bag of money and lay down under the tree. Dharmabuddhi fell fast asleep. But Papabuddhi was awake. He was a dishonest and greedy person. So he hatched up a plan and waited quietly for the morning.

In the morning when Dharmabuddhi woke up, Papabuddhi said, “Let’s bury our money under this tree. It’s not safe to carry this bag with us. When we need it, we will come here and take it.” Dharmabuddhi was an innocent person. He believed his friend and dug a hole in the ground and buried the bag there.

Questions :

(i) Where did Papabuddhi and Dharmabuddhi sell their goods ?

(ii) Why did Papabuddhi and Dharmabuddhi decide to rest under a tree ?

(iii) What was Papabuddhi like ?

(iv) What did Papabuddhi tell Dharmabuddhi in the morning ?

(v) What did Dharmabuddhi do after believing his friend ?

SET : A

AR-07/P-II/SLE

ADDITIONAL PAGES

[illegible]

[illegible]

SET : A

AR-07/P-II/SLE

[illegible]

[illegible]

SET : A

AR-07/P-II/SLE

[illegible]